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LAST MEETING:

For the last meeting, your President, Mr. Harvey Farrow presented
a film on the benifets of having and using lockers, safes, and security
files for your coin collection or any other important papers or items.

The film not only covered these advantages, but showed how they
were constructed and installed. 1In this age of expanding crime, the
average collector doesn't stand much of a chance against the sophisti-
cated burgler and so to protect his collection must resort to a bank
safety deposit box or take that chance and leave his collection at home.
The Remington Company produced the film as a sales lever to promote
their goods, but certainly got across the need for something in the way
of protection for the average person.

The club wishes to thank Harvey for showing this film and trust that
he can convey the club's thanks to Remington from whom he borrowed both
the film and the projector.

It was most disapnointing to learn of the attendance at the last
meeting. There were only 9 members and guests who bothered to come out.
WHAT IS WRONG??? ARE THE PROGRAMMES THAT BAD? IS NO ONE INTERESTED IN
NUMISMATICS, OR NORTH YORK COIN CLUB ANY MORE? IF THIS IS THE CASE, THEN
WHAT ABOUT NEXT YEAR, 19707

Well we (the executive) have done just about everything we can think
of to correct this and still no onesbothers to support the club.

NEXT MEETING:

The next meeting is the most importangt gathering of the year as far

as the future of the club goes. It is usually the annual nominations for
your new executive, and if an election is required, this is held in Dec-
ember. It doesn't look good as far as the nominations go, since none of
you is willing to serve. Every one of you were called or an attempt was
made to reach you during the last 3 weeks and most ewveryone was sorry to
hear of the clubs position toth financialy and otherwise. You were askeqd
for suggestions on how to re-vitalize the club and many were recelved.
These will be discussed among the executive and a decision will te made
at the next meeting.

As of right now, the club does not have enough money in the treasury
to hold a December meeting, so this meeting in November maybe the LAST
regular meeting of the club.

L It is a pity to see an organization such as Notth York Coin Club fold

after O years of existance, but it is also rediculous to continue in this
mannor. If you are gt all interested in YOUR club, please plan to attend
this next meeting. The conly thing planned is the Club's Futurel

This next meeting will be held as usual at the North York Communit%
Hall, 5090 Yonge Street, Willowdale, Ontarfo, on Tuesday November 25, 1959.
Doors open at 7:30 p.m., meeting starts at 8:15 p.m. Hope to see you all
there.





